
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

BOX 250 

CODETTE, SK S0E 0P0 

PHONE:  862-9551 

FAX:  862-2432 

EMAIL: 487@RMNIPAWIN.CA 

WEBSITE: WWW.RMNIPAWIN.CA 

Synopsis: 

On behalf of the Twin Lakes District Planning Commission (TLDPC), the RM of Nipawin No.487 in 

partnership with the Saskatchewan Health Authority (SHA) are inviting local contractors to bid on the 

construction of a heliport at the Nipawin Hospital.  

Working with SHA, the RM of Nipawin No.487 will act as the TLDPC project lead until completion. Once 

the project is 100% complete, it will then be turned over to SHA for maintenance and operation. 

Completion of the heliport will include certification and registration of the heliport by Transport Canada. 

A mandatory pre-bid site visit will be held at the Nipawin Hospital on Wednesday, June 5th 2024 for all 

interested proposers. 

The tender documents are available by contacting either: 

Robert Gilmour, CAO RM of Nipawin No.487 

Rgilmour@rmnipawin.ca 

Or 

Doug Ramage, P.Eng., ENV SP 

dramage@kgsgroup.com 

Competition Type: Invitational 

Public Opening: No 

Competition Documents: 

• Technical Specifications_V.02.01.pdf 

• SK2402-0-H00 – IF Tender Set.pdf 

• S1 S2 2019 – 176 – Helipad Construction Nipawin Struct – IFC.pdf 

• M19132_V.02.01.pdf 

• E01 E02 50699_IFT_2024-05-21.pdf 

Submission Deadline: June 14, 2024, 13:59:59 local time (SK) 
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